
 
From: xxxxxxx 
Sent: 11 September 2019 21:50 
To: Jeans, George <George.Jeans@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Alley way 
 
 
Dear George,  
 
In response to your email, I am happy for my original email below which I sent to you on 10th 
September, regarding the Alley way next to The Walton Building in Mere to be shared with Lisa 
Moore, Wiltshire Councils officer and with the committee.  
 
Also, after looking further at my paperwork and remembering back to our lease at The Walton 
Building in Mere. I can confirm that Leaping Frogs leased The Walton Building until 2006 not 2008 
which I mentioned to you before.  
 
Please let me know if I can help in any other way. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Victoria's Oram 
Leaping Frogs Day Nursery CIC  
 
 
 
 
 
From: xxxxx  
Sent: 10 September 2019 15:03 
To: Jeans, George <George.Jeans@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Alley way 
 
Dear George,       
 
Please share this with Craig Harlow at Wiltshire Council.  
 
I am writing this email to confirm that when Leaping Frogs first rented The Walton Building in Mere in 
2002 and during the time of our rental period the gates to the walk way / pathway from the high street 
to the back of the building was not locked.  Local people were able to walk through at their 
leisure.  Miss Donna Kelly who also works at Leaping Frogs now had children attending the nursery at 
the time and agrees that the gates were kept unlocked and remembers walking with her children this 
way because it was too dangerous to walk with them along the road next to the old Lloyds bank 
building.  
 
If you require any other information please contact me. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Victoria Oram 
Leaping Frogs Day Nursery CIC 
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